Chris Napoli P.O. Box 1251 Dillingham, Alaska 99576 (907) 842-1514 chris.napoli@diilinghamak.us

Alice Ruby City of Dillingham P.O. Box 889 Dillingham, Alaska 99576

Mayor Ruby,

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Friends of the Landfill Group (FOL). Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the FOL and contribute to their mission to assist landfill operations through recycling, fish waste management, bear control and outreach to the community on the importance of all of us doing our part to help maintain and improve the landfill operations.

I have not been able to contribute to the FOL at a level that benefits the organization. The FOL is comprised of a group of dynamic volunteers that have contributed to a better landfill for Dillingham.

Respectfully submitted,